
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 7 of 2019 
West Pier Tide Gauge. 
 

Date of Issue: 22nd February 2019 
 

1. Mariners are advised that a new gauge board has been installed 
on the end of the West Pier, Eyemouth Harbour.  
 

2. Please note that this is a metric tide gauge, indicating height of 
tide above standard chart datum. 
 
 

 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


